
Budget Committee Meeting 

Jan. 17, 2017 

Members present: Chairman Smith, MHT Liaisons Mr. Spaulding, 

Selectman Stewart, Mr. Rumph and Mr. Frampton. 

Others present: Superintendent Petralia and Mrs. Lannon 

Meeting called to order at 5 p.m. 

Mr. Smith opened meeting to committee.  The committee agreed         

to hold the Public Hearing for the School Budget at MHT on Feb. 7th           

at 7 p.m. 

A discussion ensued between the committee about the increase in    

the busing expenses, salaries in the elementary budget and warrant    

article 2.  

Mrs. Lannon asked the committee to think about level funding.  The 

committee felt as though this was wrong place to determine if it should 

be an option but would review if became an option in the budget. 

The committee wanted to review the proposed budget further and 

bring all questions to next committee meeting on Jan. 24th, 2017          

at 5 p.m. 

Meeting adjourned at 6:05 p.m. 

Honestly Submitted 

Damon H. Frampton II 


